
5 Feb 2020 
 
Notes of a Meeting of the Horstead with Stanninghall Neighbourhood Planning Group 
held on 29 Jan 2020 
 
1. The Notes of the last meeting were agreed. 

 
2. Actions Arising.   Ron and Philippa had worked on the Plan in the light of Broadland DC’s 

comments and a final version developed. 
 

3. Next Steps.   There was a need to gain Parish Council approval prior to moving to the 
formal Public Scrutiny phase.  It was agreed that: 

 
a. Philippa would circulate the Plan to all members of the Parish Council for 

approval. 
b. Philippa would ensure that the Plan was available on-line for all to see. 
c. Philippa would insert a suitable notice in The Marlpit. 
d. Ron would subsequently submit the Plan to Broadland DC for comment and 

advice on the next phase (Ron & Philippa would attend any meeting arranged). 
 
 
 
R Simpson 
Chairman 


